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Comments: We object to this proposal on County Road 162.

 

Our family has lived on this property in the Town of Alpine since 1961.  In years past the Forest Service patrolled

this area every day.  No one looks out for this area now and unless you have someone actively patrolling there

will be campers everywhere, and they will have campfires.  This new proposal will lead to many, many violations

and dangerous interactions with local property owners, even when the locals are very polite about informing

campers that they are breaking the law.

 

Visitors to this area do not care about rules and regulations like they used to.  They care about themselves.

Campers are very rude, and entitled and will tell you so. 

 

If you don't have a regular patrol and a telephone number to report violations with a fast response team to

respond to those calls,  you are asking for trouble.  There will be fires and there will be well-intended locals, and

also campers, hurt in the process of trying to protect their property and lives.

 

Please do not let this happen.  Thank you.


